- 2 -


[image: image1.wmf] 

 

PERMANENT COUNCIL

 

OEA/Ser.G
CP/INF. 5172/05

18 May 2005

Original: Spanish
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The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council and requests that, pursuant to the meeting held on May 11, 2005, he kindly arrange for the topic “Support of the Organization of American States for the Republic of Ecuador” to be placed on the order of business of the regular meeting of the Permanent Council scheduled for Friday, May 20, 2005, with a view to discussing the draft resolution that Ecuador, together with other countries, will present on that subject.

The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States avails itself of the opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Permanent Council renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., May 18, 2005
His Excellency
Ambassador Alberto Borea Odría
Chair of the Permanent Council
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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